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GREEN BAY - The Back to School Store is being held at East High School - Green Bay on
Wednesday August 5, 2015. Volunteers are needed for the Back To School Store on
Wednesday August 5th. We are in need of Volunteer Shoppers between 2:00pm - 5:00pm, teen
and adult clerks between the hours of 7:30am - 5:00pm, and inventory/pack up/clean up
volunteers from 5:00pm-8:00pm.

  

Please go to www.lserviceleaguegb.org  and click on the sign up link for these shifts.
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